Notice
West Bengal College & University Professors’ Association (WBCUPA) will organize a programme to felicitate Shri Partha Chattopadhyay, Hon’ble Minister-in-Charge of Higher Education, School Education and Parliamentary Affairs Departments, Govt. of West Bengal on 28th July, 2014 (Monday) at 04:00 PM in the “Senate Hall”, ‘Dwarbhanga Building’, ‘Asutosh Siksha Prangan’, University of Calcutta, 87/1, College Street, Kolkata – 700 073. It’s a great pleasure that Hon’ble MIC, Shri Partha Chattopadhyay had kindly accorded his consent to be present and receive our felicitation in the said programme. Members of all representative bodies of WBCUPA from all the districts and Universities of West Bengal are requested to be present in the said programme at said venue and time to make it a success.
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